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Take a survey on transportation needs in our area

Take a survey on transportation needs 
The Montachusett Regional Planning Commission is in the process of updating
their Regional Transportation Plan.  While the Squannacook River Rail Trail will
help make our area more pedestrian and bicycle friendly, there are many other
things that can be done. Please help them understand the transportation
needs of the region by filling out a brief survey    It should only take 5 minutes
or less. 

Click the image above to take the survey

Our buy a brick sale ends at the end of this month on March 31, 2019.  We will
be placing the second order after that in preparation for construction beginning
in the fall of 2019. Thanks to the over 180 people who have already supported
us! 
 

Upcoming events:  Earth Day
clean-up Saturday April 27,  Trail
building volunteer day early fall
2019.

Stay tuned for more details to come!

Squannacook Greenways | rideout@sqgw.org | www.sqgw.org 

STAY CONNECTED: 

https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1110819411258&p=oi
https://www.squannacookriverrailtrail.org/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Montachusett2020RTPSurvey

